
 

 

The new Becka Brook footbridge was featured on BBC Spotlight on Wednesday 
26/11/14.  George Coles was interviewed for on Spotlight in his role as Media 
Secretary for the Moorland Group.  The bridge was part funded by the Moorland 
Group Environmental Fund. Other major funding was provided by HF Holidays.  
George was the first Rambler to cross the new Becka Brook Bridge which was 
finished on Monday.  Dartmoor National Park Authority (DNPA) who obtained 
planning  permission  and  set  up  the  project  including  negotiation  with  the 
landowners stated that it is the first new clapper bridge on Dartmoor since the 
war.   It’s a bit narrow as requested by Natural England 

The clapper bridge looks good in its setting in a narrow Dartmoor valley and is 
much more appropriate for its setting than a modern timber footbridge.  Well done 
DNPA. 

Moorland Group is one of 12 Devon Area Ramblers Groups in Devon. 

 


